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SECURITY ADVISORY  

 
 

 Fresh inputs indicate heightened threat perception in respect of areas in and 
around Kabul especially Indian facilities, concentrations and construction sites. All 
Indians should, therefore, maintain extra alert. 
 
2. Inputs further reveal that several suicide bombers have sneaked into Kabul to 
attack against Indian interests, besides Afghan National Security Force (ANSF) and 
International Security Assistance Forces (ISAF).  

 
3. All Indian nationals in Afghanistan are advised to exercise utmost caution and 
restrict avoidable movements to the barest minimum. They are further advised to take 
utmost precautions while traveling in and around Kabul.   Movements should be kept 
unpredictable, information about it restricted and the route variable.   In case of 
movement or travel, keep a partner or organization head or security informed of it. 
While traveling, maintain safe distance from vehicles or convoys of the Afghan 
National Security Forces (ANSF), North Atlantic Treaty Organization (NATO) and 
International Security Assistance Forces (ISAF).   
:  
 

 
 

Public Affairs Wing 
Embassy of India 

 
 
All Indians in Afghanistan  
 

 
 
 
 


